
KUED Construction Permit Application 
Eligibility for First Priority Window 

 
This application is filed pursuant to the unable-to-construct waiver of the initial construction 
permit application deadline the Commission granted to KUED and the other repacked DTV Utah 
stations on July 11, 2017. See Letter from Barbara Kreisman, Chief, Media Bureau Video 
Division, to Michael Grover et al., LMS File No. 0000024860.  
 
Separately, applicant notes that television station KUEN, licensed to the Utah State Board of 
Regents, is a non-reassigned DTV Utah station and will require a change in its antenna pattern in 
order to continue sharing facilities with the other DTV Utah stations.  KUEN will file a minor 
modification request to implement this antenna pattern change once the Commission has lifted 
its freeze on DTV license modification applications. 


